
         

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
1st February 2024 
        

 
White Hall Activity Day -21st June 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
During the summer term we will be taking the whole school to White Hall for an activity 
day. This will take place on Friday 21st June 2024. 
 
It is an excellent opportunity for the children to experience a variety of activities such 
as caving, climbing wall and high wires. 
 
The cost of the trip is £44.23 which includes transport. Although the cost of the trip is 
voluntary, the school is not able to subsidise the cost so please may I stress that if not 
enough contributions are received, then the trip may have to cancelled. 
 
To secure a place for your child on the trip a non-refundable deposit of £20.00 is 
required to be paid via Parent Pay by 28th February 2024.  
 
Should we receive enough deposits then the remaining amount of £24.23 will be 
payable by 30th April 2024.  
 
If you have any concerns or questions, please do call school to discuss. 
 
 
Many thanks  

 

Sarah Owens 
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